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To: House Committee on Judiciary       

 

I am writing today in opposition to HB3390. 

 

I’m a fly tyer and fly fisher and this bill will severely impact my ability to enjoy my 

hobby as well as fly tying business. 

 

I rely upon many furs and feathers for my craft. 

 

While I oppose HB 3390 in general, at least exempt fly fishing, fly tying, and fishing 

from the fur ban. 

 

Sincerely 

 

John Kreft 

 


